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Pavillion, Wy -- When Josh Fox was approached by a company wishing to 
drill for natural gas on his property, he began an investigation into the 
environmental and social repercussions of the process. In region after 
region across the country, he documented evidence of serious pollution 
and contamination caused by drilling methods that have been exempted 
from federal regulations.  His investigation in Wyoming’s impacted areas 
resulted in an up front and personal interviews with Pavillion residents, 
who farm in the Pavillion area.  John Fenton, his family and neighbors have 
been severely impacted by EnCAna’s Pavillion/Muddy Ridge gas field.  
“Josh Fox and his film “Gasland” have brought worldwide attention to the 
disastrous results of oil and gas exploration.”  John Fenton says, “He also 
reminds us that we can make a difference! Fighting for the protection of 
our health, water and air is one of the most important struggles of our 
time.” 
 
To learn more about “GASLAND”, go to http://www.gaslandthemovie.com/   
 


